

## Steve Berenbaum Director- Regulatory External & Legislative Affairs

AT&T Services, Inc. 221 N. Washington Sq. Lansing, MI 48933

T: 313-460-6570 sb4714@att.com att.com

## **VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL**

March 18, 2025

Mark D. Marini, Secretary Department of Public Utilities One South Station, 3rd Floor Boston, MA 02110

Shonda D. Green, Secretary Department of Telecommunications and Cable 1000 Washington Street, Suite 600 Boston, MA 02118

Re: Response to Request for Information— D.P.U. 25-10/D.T.C. 25-1

Dear Secretary Marini and Secretary Green:

Per the Department of Public Utilities' and the Department of Telecommunications and Cable's January 17, 2025 Notice of Inquiry and Request for Comments, AT&T Enterprises, LLC and TC Systems, Inc. submit the attached response to the request for information posed in the Joint Order Opening Inquiry in D.P.U. 25-10/D.T.C. 25-1.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully submitted,

Steve Berenlan

Steve Berenbaum

Attachment

cc: Kerri DeYoung Phillips, Hearing Officer, Department of Public Utilities

Scott Seigal, Hearing Officer, Department of Public Utilities

William Bendetson, Hearing Officer, Department of Telecommunications and Cable